
Contact us:   
Office Phone: 231-773-2812     office@connectionpointmi.com 

Office hours: Monday - Thursday: 9AM-3PM 

 
Lead Pastor - Aaron Gregory: aaron@connectionpointmi.com  

 
Pastor (Children’s) - Holly Hazekamp:  holly@connectionpointmi.com 

 
Pastor (Youth) - Matthew Spear: matthew@connectionpointmi.com 

 
Director of NCRC - Sarah Klassen: sarahk@connectionpointmi.com  

Weekly Gatherings:   
Sunday Service: 9AM & 10:30AM 

Kids Service: Sundays Both AM Services 

Youth Group: Sundays from 6-7:30PM 

Things You Should Know!  
 
Connect Cards can be found in the seat-back pocket in front of you!  

Please fill it out, take it to the Welcome Center in the Foyer and grab 

a gift!  We want guests to feel welcome and we hope to see you 

again!  

Prayer Requests can be submitted via the website under the 

Ministries tab.  These prayer requests go directly to Pastor Aaron and 

are confidential.   

The Bridge the Gap Fund sign is across from the Café. If you are 

interested in giving above your tithes/offerings, you may do so by 

putting donations in the box at the back of the sanctuary or by giving 

online.  Please email the church office for more information. 

Church Directory App is available now! If you need help accessing 

it, please contact the church office and we can work on getting you 

set up! 

Further Reflection on 6/15 

1. What is your fondest memory of your parents? If you are a parent, 

what is one thing you wish you could go back and change? 

2. Read Deuteronomy 6:4-9 

3. What jumps out to you from the text? 

4. How could you put into practice what the writer of Deuteronomy 

says about making sure knowing and following God is a part of your 

everyday life? 

5. Read Ephesians 6:1-4 

6. What jumps out to you from the text? 

7. Did your parents ever “exasperate” you? Have you ever 

exasperated your children? (exasperate: to cause irritation or 

annoyance to) 

8. How are you working to bring your children (or a child you are 

mentoring) up in the way of the Lord? 

9. This week spend time in prayer asking God how you can be more 

intentional in your role as a parent (mentor in the church). Ask how 

you can better model being a follower of Jesus for your children (or 

ones you are investing in)? 

Further Reading: If Jesus Were a Parent: Hal Perkins; The Blessing of a 

Skinned Knee: Wendy Mogel; The Intentional Father: Jon Tyson; 

Daughters and Dads: Chap clark 

Upcoming Events! .   
June 18th: Mini Golf  Youth Group is going to Craig's 

Cruisers in Muskegon for mini golf on the 18
th
 from 6-

7:30pm. If you want to join in, you can sign-up on our 

website or talk to Pastor Matt!  

 June23rd-26th: Kids camp is looking for volunteers. If you 

are interested in volunteering there is a sign-up sheet in the 

welcome Center. 

June 28th at 9am- Women's ministry event. We will meet at 

Aldea in Muskegon at 9am and then head over to the 

farmer's market at 10am. Feel free to bring friends!  

Summer Connect Group | Sunday Nights in June 

This Summer, we’re hosting a group discussing the spiritual 

practice of scripture. We’ll meet in the sanctuary from 6:30-

7:30pm on June 1, 8, 15, and 22. You can sign up in the 

welcome center between now and then!  

July 12th: Youth Beach Day: The youth group is going to 

Grand Haven State Park to hang out at the beach, eat ice 

cream, and make some memories together! If you have a 

teen who wants to join in, sign-up in the welcome center or 

online!  

July 29th Whitecaps Game: We're going to see the 

Whitecaps take on the Dayton Dragons for their Bulletin 

Nights promotion, making tickets half priced! If you want to 

go with us, sign-up in the welcome center or talk to Pastor 

Matt!  

July 31st Young Adults   6:30 pm We will be going to 

putters creek in North Muskegon. Contact Pastor Sarah with 

questions 

September 12-14th Marriage Retreat: Join us for a 

refreshing weekend to reconnect and grow in your 

Marriage! Cost is $450 per couple and includes lodging, 

meals, and all sessions. Sign up at the welcome center– 

Spaces are limited. $100 Non-Refundable deposit due at 

sign up.  
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